December 14, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves to express our opinions about the quality of childcare provided by Mrs. Judy Lucas for our son, Matthew Courtney.  Matthew attended her daycare from the time he was 3 months old until he was 3 years old (1999-2002).    


As two professional adults, we had the option to select from several daycare organizations located in and around the town of Cary.  After careful evaluation, we felt that none of these locations provided the same care and loving environment which would be provided by Judy Lucas.  Judy came highly recommended from four different families we know whose children stayed with her.    
We were regularly at the home of Judy, to either drop-off or pick-up our child.  At no time did we see anything that was of concern.  The children were always playing, happy and well behaved.  Matthew was excited to see Judy every morning and we knew that he was happy to be there.   It was a sad day for us when it was time for Matthew to leave Judy’s daycare to move to a more challenging environment and attend preschool as a 3 year old.     

Many of Matthew’s earliest memories took place at Judy’s home and involve the love and care that was shown to him.  We are grateful to Judy for teaching Matthew many things among which are good manners and gentleness.  She will always be a special person to Matthew as well as our entire family.
Sincerely,

Scott Courtney

Senior Loss Control Representative

Cincinnati Insurance Company

Melody Courtney

Associate Director, CMC Regulatory Affairs

GlaxoSmithKline    

